
In preparation of returning employees to the workplace OSHA has offered guidance as 

to how to prepare workplaces for this return during the pandemic. Several categories 

are covered one is implementing infection prevention measures. 

 

A factor in preventive measures is for businesses to determine if it’s practical and 

reasonable within their specific industry to establish social distancing policies to aid in 

prevention and spread of the virus. This would mean looking at the feasibility of 

staggered shifts, altering shifts, and the continuance of working remotely. 

 

A suggestion is to promote policies to encourage employees to stop sharing equipment 

and if feasible and reasonable to equip each employee with their own equipment. 

 

What are your concerns about reopening the workplace? Let me know and we can 

address them together in your customized return to work policy. 

 

Do more to ensure that employees are protected. 

 

For more COVID-19 information or legal counsel, please contact 

jennie@simplygoodlaw.com 

 

 


